Dear legislators,

I am writing in support of SB2137. This is about hunting,
supplemental feed can already be placed anywhere in the state at
any time so it makes no sense that the only time it cannot be
done is when a person is hunting. The narrative that not being
able to hunt over bait somehow helps prevent the spread of
CWD is false. I believe that the biggest threat to the ND deer
population is habitat and habitat loss, I wish we could take all
the money spent on CWD and put it towards creating and
improving habitat. I bet it would make a huge positive impact.
Again, I urge you to vote to pass SB2137 as it just makes sense
and is what the people you work for want. Thank you



